
Gist of the Fourth Meeting of the 

CDC Committee on Physical Education (2011-2013) 

held on 4 July 2013 

 

1. Members noted that the EDB offered different types of professional 

supports to schools, including professional development programmes, 

learning communities, on-site support, student programmes and 

learning and teaching resources. 

2. Members were briefed the updated information on PE Elective: 

� change of public examination weighting between the theoretical 

component and practical component from 70:30 to 60:40 

� the replacement of the School-based Assessment with the 

practical assessment in the public examination 

3. Members were informed the inclusion of the new subject code “312” 

for physical development / experience in the 2013/14 school year 

 


